From: Day Mark (sT) <

Sent: 14 July 2015 10:17

To: Akhaja, Jagdish

Subject: 2015/3210/A; St Giles Hotel, Bedford Avenue, London WC1B 3GH
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Categories: I

Dear Jagdish

RE: 2015/3210/A; St Giles Hotel, Bedford Avenue, London WC1B 3GH
Display of 1x digital display screen {6.0 x 39.8 metres) to Tottenham Court Road elevation at 1st
and 2nd floor level.

With respect to the above proposals, the application site is located on the A400 Tottenham Court
Road, which forms part of the Strategic Road Network (SRN). Whilst TfL have an oversight role for
the SRN Camden are the highway authority as well as the planning authority and should determine
the acceptability of the proposals in highway safety and amenity terms. This is particularly important
in the context of the now approved West End Project, which seeks to improve the public realm of
the area and would introduce a new signalised junction at the Tottenham Court Road / Great Russell
Street junction, adjacent to the site. The proposals should be carefully considered in terms of their
interaction with the proposed junction and whether they could distract drivers on the approach to

it as well as any amenity impacts.

Should the proposals be granted consent, as well as the standard ones suitable conditions restricting
the display to static images only and regarding illumination, minimum duration of display of an
image and method of change must be secured. We are able ta provide examples of these if it is
helpful.

Regards
Mark

Mark Day I Principal Technical Planner (Central)
TfL Planning, Transport for London

T N /o 57025
E:

A: 10" Floor, Windsor House, 42-50 Victoria Street, London SW1H OTL

For more information regarding the TfL Borough Planning team, including TfL’s Transport Assessment Best Practice Guidance, and pre-
application advice please visit http://www.iff. gov.uk/info-for/urban-pianning-and-construction,
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The contents of this e-mail and any attached files are confidential. If you have received this email in error, please notify us immediately at
postmasteri@tfl.gov.uk and remove it from your system. If reccived in error, please do not use, disseminate, forward, print or copy this cmail
or its content. Transport for London excludes any warranty and any liability as te the quality or accuracy of the contents of this email and
any attached files.



Transport for London is a statutory corporation whose principal oftice is at Windsor House, 42-50 Victoria Street, London, SW1H 0TL.
Further information about Transport for London’s subsidiary companies can be found on the following link:
http:/~www . tfl. gov.uk/corporate/about-tfl/

Although TfL have scanned this email (including attachments) for viruses, recipients are advised to carry out their own virus check before
opening any attachments, as TfL aceepts no liability for any loss, or damage which may be caused by viruses.



